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Public’s Assistance Needed in Identifying Murder Suspect 
 

On August 17, 2013, at approximately 1:36 am, officers responded to a disturbance call at 2000 
Greenville Avenue.  Upon arrival officers found the complainant, Terrell Cowherd B/M/26, 
stabbed.  The complainant was transported to Baylor Hospital, by Dallas Fire and Rescue, where 
he was pronounced deceased. Detectives have been unsuccessful identifying the suspect and 
thereby request the public’s assistance.  
 
The suspect is seen below wearing dark pants and no shirt. He is described as a Black/Male/20’s, 
approximately 5’09” and 170lbs. He has tattoos of wings on both of his shoulder blades, as well 
as other tattoos on his arms. 

   
 

The pictures below are of a person of interest. He is decribed as a B/M/20’s, approximately 
5’08”-5’10” and 160-180lbs. He is believed to have gold teeth. 

  
 
 



Video 
http://youtu.be/gyzk8ZfClIo 

 
 
 
If you know the identity of this victim or have any information regarding his death, please 
contact the Dallas Police Department’s Homicide Unit at (214) 671-3584 or Detective Duggan at 
(214) 671-3642.  If you wish to remain anonymous, you can do so by calling Crimestoppers at 
(214) 373-TIPS (8477). Crimestoppers will pay up to $5000 for information which leads to the 
arrest and indictment for this felony offense or any other felony offense.  
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